
 

 

 

 

 

A happy school committed to excellence 
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers              26 January 2024 
 

This week has a been an especially exciting week in school. As you are aware, our 

curriculum forms the basis for our pupils’ learning and their experiences. We are proud 

that our curriculum goes beyond the requirements of the National Curriculum and 
encompasses creative, cultural and sporting opportunities. 

We aim to ensure that learning broadens the values and opportunities for every child as 

they grow and develop. As you’ll see below, this week has 
definitely demonstrated just how 

broad and balanced our 

curriculum offer is. 
North Yorkshire Police Officers, 

Anna and Graeme, visited us on 

Monday to educate all of our 
pupils on Stranger Danger. We 

look forward to them returning 

later in the term to talk about 

the importance of Online Safety. 
  

 

The boys’ football teams had success under the floodlights at Pindar on Tuesday against 
Gladstone Road. Both the A and B teams represented the school brilliantly and played 

in the sporting spirit in which we pride ourselves. 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/


 

 
 

 

 
The Indoor Athletics team also put in an excellent performance,  

winning the Scarborough Large School event on Thursday afternoon,  

and again demonstrated excellent teamwork and a superb  
sporting spirit. 

 

 
 

 

On Thursday, Whitby Falconers visited Year 6 pupils 
for their learning journey boost as part of their 

studies on Biomes. Children received a hands on 

experience with a range of animals linked to their 
learning journey – with many children facing some 

of their fears! 

   

500 WORD STORIES Earlier this year, our year 6 pupils 
entered the annual 500 word story competition. After 

months of judging by the BBC panel, Stories written 

by Cal and Connor reached the top 100! I have 
attached the One Legged Stars and The Toilet That 

Can Talk, written by Cal and Conner respectively. 

 
Baby Morris has arrived – Congratulation to  

Mr & Mrs Morris on the safe arrival of Baby Tommy 

Morris. We look forward to Mrs Morris popping in to 
introduce Tommy to us all in the near future. 

 

TRAFFIC – A number of parents have raised 

concerns about some drivers not adhering to the  
School Streets Scheme. Please see below for a reminder of the rules: 

It is an offence for motorised vehicles to enter Bell Close during term time between 8.15 

and 9.00am; and 3.00-3.45pm. 
It is also an offence for cars without a permit or blue badge to be parked in Bell Close 

during these times. 

Please remember that we have partnered with both the Mayfield and Copper Horse who 
kindly allow parents and carers to use their car parks as part of our park and stride 

scheme.  



Please help keep our children safe by following the rules. 

 
 

SCHOOL DINNER W/C 29 January 
Monday Tuesday  Wednesday Thursday Friday 

(v) Lasagne 
Sweet & Sour Veg 
with Rice 
Home baked Garlic 
Bread 
Tuna Sandwich 
Baked Bean 
Jacket Potato 
Cornflake Crispie 

Chicken Nuggets 
(v) Cheese Whirl 
Diced Potatoes 
Home baked Bread 
Ham Sandwich 
Cheese Jacket  
Potato 
Marble Berry  
Sponge & Custard 

Roast Pork & 
Stuffing  
Vegetable Cottage 
Pie 
Mashed Potato 
Crusty Bread 
Egg Mayo Sandwich 
Tuna Jacket Potato 
Cheese & Crackers 

Beef Chilli Wrap 
Vegetable Quesadilla 
Vegetable Rice  
Cheese Sandwich 
Baked bean  
Jacket Potato 
Fruity Flapjack 

Battered Fish 
(v) Cheesy Bean Burger 
Chips 
Ketchup 
Sunflower Seed Bread 
Chicken Sandwich 
Cheese Jacket Potato 
Lemon Drizzle Muffin 

 

 
IMPORTANT DATES  

30.01.24 - Girls’ Football - County Final 

08.02.24 - Girls’ Football – NLT Trust Cup 
09.02.24 - School closes for half term  

19.02.24 - School re-opens  

05.03.24 – Year 6 SATS/London information meeting (3.40)  

7.03.24 – World Book Day (Children to dress up as their favourite character or 
wear clothes with words on) 

07.03.24 - Parents’ evening – details to follow  

12.03.24 - Parents’ evening – details to follow  
22.03.24 - School closes for Easter  

09.04.24 – Summer term begins 

 
Have a lovely weekend 

 

 
 

Robert Webb,  

Headteacher 

 
 


